
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 9/19/2014 12:18:43 PM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Monday Meeting 

Charlotte, 

We are still working on our presentation for Monday's 1pm meeting regarding the Kern OIL 
As a result, I don't have any documents to share with you today. The following individuals 
will be attending for PG&E: 

Redacted 

Mike Meko, Director, Supply Chain 

Bill Manheim, Law 

Jon Maring, Senior Director, New Generation Construction 

Erik Jacobson, Director, Regulatory Relations 

Where are we meeting? 505 VanNess? 

We look forward to seeing you Monday. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0772916 
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